G PUBLIC NOTICE

New Providence Local Offices

The National Insurance Board wishes to
advise the public that all New Providence
Local Offices will close at 2:00 p.m.
on Friday, October 25, 2024.

New Providence Local Offices will
resume operations on Monday, October
28, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. as usual.

We apologize for any inconvenience.
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